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APPENDIX A

Paul Martin
CEO

Shire of York
PO Box 22
YORK WA 6302

Cc: Shire of York Council President and Councillors
25 October 2017

Dear Paul,

As you are aware we are looking to commence demolition and rebuilding of our sub centre on
Joaquina St in the near future.

We have two requests which would result in much needed cost saving.

1. Portable fencing — does the shire have fencing that we could loan for the duration or part
thereof for the rebuild?

2. Location of site office —are we able to locate our site office on west side of the parking lot
between the sub centre and Peace Park for the duration of the rebuild?

Assistance from the Shire of York with these requests would be greatly appreciated as our funding is
limited. Further fundraising will be undertaken but any help in reducing costs would be fantastic.

Yours sincerely,

Sue Flynn
Chairperson

ST John Ambulance Sub Centre York
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